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reprint of the original first published in 1880 in the fiscal year ended june 30 1917 the foreign trade of the united states
in raw and manufactured furs reached nearly if not fully the high level of years preceding the war the imports were valued at
21 553 375 while the exports amounted to 15 729 160 a sum exceeded in only one previous year 1913 when they were 28 389 586
home manufacture and utilization of american furs has grown enormously since the beginning of the war the large export trade
of the past year shows therefore a production of pelts of unprecedented value in spite of the fact that the actual number of
skins collected must have been less than in previous years many former trappers were more profitably employed in other
industries and many were deterred from plying their vocation by the increased restrictions on trapping especially the costly
nonresident licenses trapping restrictions properly enforced and limiting the taking of fur to prescribed seasons will result
not only in conserving the fur supply but in greatly increasing the quality and value of the annual catch p 2 ��� 1960��������
��� �������������������� ������������������ ����������������� �������������������� �������������������� �������������������� �
����������������������������������������������� ����������� computer fraud abuse laws an overview of federal criminal laws ec
law is now a pervasive part of the legislation affecting business government agencies the voluntary sector and the individual
citizen across the whole of the european union this uniquely comprehensive and accessible guide provides a simple and
practical explanation of the most important aspects of ec environmental law in straightforward terms it introduces the ec and
its institutions and explains where ec environmental law and policy can be found it discusses the main environmental laws
relating to air and noise chemicals and industrial risks nature conservation waste and water and explains how these laws can
be used to ensure environmental protection the book also explains the ec s law making procedures and discusses the stages at
which lobbying can be used to influence the content of future ec environmental laws useful case studies and suggestions for
further reading for those wishing to research a particular area are also included this book will be an invaluable source of
reference and practical guidance for lawyers business local government environmental groups and all those needing to
understand and use ec law in this area dorothy gillies is a lawyer and lecturer in law at the university of glasgow she has
worked in the european parliament and in the european commission s directorate general xi for environment nuclear safety and
civil protection originally published in 1998 most vols have appendices consisting of reports of various state offices does
the australian welfare system criminalise children this book unpacks history and politics to explore the treatment of child
offenders
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